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       November 5, 2008 
 
I am proud and excited to see that Hartley College website passed 10 
successful years.  We have to compliment the web-team for this remarkable 
achievement. 
 
While many of us may wish for additions of fancy cool stuff such as flash, 
macro and  java to our web pages, it is my humble opinion that we keep it 
simple,  specifically considering the limitation on time that can be dedicated 
by the web-team. 
 
At the same time, I believe there can be few improvements to make things 
better, while keeping the outfit of the website as is. 
 
I suggest to consider the following: 

1. A utility for  the key office bearers of HCPPAs, the HCPPA trust  and 
to the Principal to post messages thereby the web-team may not have 
to spend their valuable time in formatting or editing the messages and 
posting them on the webpage. 

2. A subscription service for those who would like to receive alerts of 
any new posting by email. 

3. Reopen the site for remarks, and keep it like blog pages 
4. update the history pages, and daily diary pages 
5. Enabling automatic update of the database information by members 

themselves 
 
Our associations should help the web-team to find volunteers to assist in 
these improvements. 
 
I take this moment to sincerely thank the web-team for their constant good 
care of Hartley College website, and for taking care of our requests to post 
messages and  circulate mass-mails. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
___________________ 
V. Vijenthira 
President  
HCPPA Canada/USA 
 


